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President’s Report

At the AGM A new board was elected and the members have agreed to carry out the following:

Tom Gwinnett         President
Paul Chitty              VP.  Meeting entertainment and Joint Field Manager Bayview 
Tim Marushak        Treasurer  
Al Race                   Secretary and Fathers Day Air Show
Ivan Wismayer        Past President and Field Manager, Bronte

Dave Cummings Joint Field Manager, Bayview
Ashley Armstrong       Wings 
Lawrence Cragg          Membership 
Eric Palmer               Club Competition             
Jim Reilly                    Club Liasson and interclub events
Bryan Dixon               Bayview Safety Officer
Dorian Folo                 Web Site

Non-Board positions: Bronte Safety Officer Norm Harris
   Chief Flying officer       Harry Bernard
   Skywords           Roy  Dickinson

Retiring from the board were: Art Titmarsh, Bill Swindells, Tim Mctigue, and Kevin Andrew, all of who gave 
stirling service and I thank them on behalf of all club members.

In addition we lost Chris Dore who had been publishing Skywords but has made a career move to Calgary, our 
thanks to Chris and best wishes for the future.

I would like to thank all our new board members, especially the new members that stepped forward this year, 
without you nothing would ever get done.

So it’s onward and upwards into 2009 where the weather will always be perfect for flying and where no aircraft 
will ever meet a violent end. Well that’s my hope at  least. There are no immediate problems we face as a club, we 
just need to be safe and fly within the rules and it looks good for a trouble free year.

Eric Palmer is getting our Electric Pylon racing off the ground and Al Race hopes this year will be the best yet for 
our Fathers Day Scale Rally, these together with everything else that goes on promise a busy and entertaining 
year.

The next Club Meeting will be on Thursday, 26th February, at 7:30 p.m.
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BRCM Contact Information

Name Position E-mail Telephone

Tom Gwinnett President president@brcm.org 905 681-6460

Paul Chitty Vice President vpres@brcm.org 905 639-1757

Tim Marushak Treasurer treasurer@brcm.org 905 690-7527

Al Race Secretary secretary@brcm.org 905 637-0739

Ivan Wismayer Past President past.pres@brcm.org 905 331-2280

Paul Chitty  &
Dave Cummings

Bayview Manager bayview.mgr@brcm.org 905 639-1757

Ashley Armstrong Wings wings@brcm.org 905 845-7705

Lawrence Cragg Membership membership@brcm.org 905 336-1220

Eric Palmer Club Competition competitions@brcm.org 905 335-9860

Jim Reilly Liaison/Interclub brcm.liaison@brcm.org 905 525-2704

Bryan Dixon Bayview Safety &
Corn Roast

corn.roast@brcm.org 905 335-8208

Dorian Folo Web Site webmaster@brcm.org 905 631-9532

Norm Harris Bronte Safety 905 637--2868

Harry Barnard Chief Flying Officer 905 335-2498

Roy Dickinson Skywords Editor skywords@brcm.org 905 689-4525

Date Club Event Time

February 26th Burlington General Meeting 7:30 p.m.

March 4th Hamilton Great Rubber Race 6:30 p.m.

June 20th Burlington Fatherʼs Day Scale Rally 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.

Upcoming Events:

From the Skywords Editor:

I will be away from March 6th to March 23rd.  Consequently, I shall face difficulty in 
producing the March Skywords unless I receive articles from the Club Members well 
before I leave.  Features that you can e-mail to me will be much appreciated.




